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Prospective Remedy Consultation

Following the government's introduction of the
Public Service Pensions Scheme & Judicial Offices
(PSPJO) bill, the Department for Education is now
consulting on the necessary changes needed to the
Teachers' Pension Scheme. This will run for eight
weeks and will close on 24 January 2022.

2021 round up

Although 2021, much like last year, has been a
challenge at times, we can also celebrate a
number of achievements. We’ve put in place new
facilities and processes that will improve the
service that you and our members receive
from us.

Seasonal opening times

Like many of you we’ll be adjusting some of our closing times over Christmas and New
Year, allowing our hard-working teams a well-earned break over the festive period.
Although this may be expected, we’ve outlined the specific times and dates for you to
add to your diary.
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Change to the Employer Bulletin
send date

From January, we’ll be changing the date that we
send the Employer Bulletin to you each month. We
hope that this new schedule will allow you to
usually receive the bulletin during term times
only. Read more about the other benefits and how
you can feedback on what you’d like to see in
upcoming issues.
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Employer drop-in sessions

We look forward to delivering more of our popular drop-in sessions in 2022, covering
topics such as Transitional Protection, the End of Year Certificate, and the
retirement process.

Training - New dates and booking system

Make 2022 the year you finally get around to learning more about the Scheme.

We’ve released dates up until the end of March for our webinars, member presentations
and employer drop-in sessions, so there’s plenty of opportunities to expand your
knowledge.

Changes to member opt out

Based on your feedback, we’ve removed the pdf version of the member Opt out form
from our website. We’ll be closely monitoring member contact in the forthcoming
weeks to assess the impact.
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Click here to view online | Subscription for these emails
The content of this email is based on our understanding of the current legislation governing the
Teachers' Pension Scheme. In the event that there is a disagreement between the content of this
email and the overriding Regulations, then the content of the Regulations will take precedence.
The benefits of the Teachers' Pension Scheme, and the tax treatment of pensions may be subject
to change in the future.

Members can still complete the Opt out form via My Pension Online. 
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